
 
 
 

 
 
LAFCO File No. 2-R-24 
 
To:

Mark Herbst, County Assessor 
Shane Western, Mapping Supervisor 
Aaronne Stoddard, County Auditor 
Lisa Howe, Division Manager, Administrative Office 

From:  Morgan Bing, Clerk Analyst 
 
Date:  June 11, 2024 
 
Proposal: Dissolution of San Simeon Community Services District  
 
LAFCO is required to issue this notice pursuant to Revenue and Taxation Code Section 99(b). However, 
please know that we understand many aspects of the dissolution are not yet known, and in particular it 
is not known if the County as a Successor Agency would choose to pursue the formation of a County 
Service Area and how, if, and when taxes would be transferred, etc.  Nonetheless, LAFCO is still required 
by law to issue this notice.  Our recommendation is to hold a coordination meeting at your convenience.   
 
Copies of the application and related support documents can be reviewed on the LAFCO website at: 
https://slo.lafco.ca.gov/lafco-no-2-r-24-dissolution-of-san-simeon-community-service-district. If you 
have any questions, please contact Morgan Bing at mbing@slo.lafco.ca.gov.  
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